
 
      

 

 

      September 12, 2024 

 

 

Kent Chadwick 

Mallards Pond, LLC 

204 Washington Ave., Ste 100 

La Plata, MD 20646 

 

 

Re:  Mallards Crossing 

 Our File No.:  SED 45-22 

 

Dear Mr. Chadwick, 

 

In response to a request, the Charles Soil Conservation District has approved the 

extension to the above referenced erosion and sediment control plan. This approval will expire  

on October 30, 2026.                 

 

If there is any question or if we may provide further information or assistance in this  

regard, please call our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

                                                                        Luis Dieguez/dg 

Luis Dieguez 

District Manager 

 

LD/dg 

 

cc: Lorenzi, Dodds & Gunnill, Inc 

PGM - Planning 

PGM – CPIS – Paul Zielinski 

 

 


